
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Date: Thursday 5th December 2024 
Our ref: SHI/sjt 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Christmas Pyjama/Jumper Day 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an exciting fundraising event the Year 10 Leadership 

Conference Committee will be hosting on Wednesday 18th of December 2024 in support of our school's Year 11 

leadership conference in October 2025. We would like to invite all students to participate in our Christmas Pyjama 

Day or Christmas jumper Day. On this day, students are encouraged to wear Christmas-themed pyjamas or if they 

chose a Christmas jumper it must be over their regular school uniform. To take part, we kindly ask for a donation of 

£1 per student, which can be paid through Parent Pay. The funds raised from this event will contribute to our school's 

leadership conference, where students will have the opportunity to develop essential leadership skills. We would like 

to highlight that Christmas-themed pyjamas or jumpers should be comfortable and appropriate for a school setting. 

Students are encouraged to be creative and show their festive spirit while still adhering to our school's dress code 

policy.   

We kindly request your support in spreading the word about this event with your children. Feel free to engage them 

in choosing their Christmas pyjamas or jumpers but remind them that participation is entirely optional. We want every 

student to feel comfortable and included. Students who do not wish to participate should attend school in their full 

school uniform. Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss S Hill 

Head of Year 10 

Teacher of PE and RS 


